
 

Brading CE (Controlled)  

Primary School 
We are a Team that Trust each other to unlock potential. 

Tel: 01983 407217 

News from Brading CE Primary School 

 Headteacher: Mrs. B Gilbert 

  

Our Christian Values: TRUST 
Truth, Respect, Unity, Sincerity, Tolerance 

This week our focus has been on UNITY 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Another exciting week. Y3/4 had their second squash session and a trip to the Roman Villa to 
complete their art project and they also had a tea party as part of their 1940s project. There are 
lots of other trips coming up before the end of the year. It has also been amazing to see all the 
classes in their new classrooms with their new teachers. 
 
Safety Week 
Next week is Safety Week and the children will be taking part in different activities during the 
week as follows: 
Monday: Sea Safety 
Tuesday: Road and Rail Safety 
Wednesday: Sun Safety  
Thursday: Internet Safety (Including App age restrictions) 
Friday: All invited to Sharing Worship at 2.15 to see what the children have learnt. 
 
The children will also be bringing home an Active Challenge sheet so that they can record how 
they travel to school for the next three weeks. If walking is not possible, they can car and stride 
(walk a little bit) and still get a tick for that day. Prizes are available for winning returned forms. 
 
On Thursday 17th July, the children are invited to dress up as their favourite sports person as 
part of our sport week 
 
Sun Safety 
As the heat is rising, please ensure your child has a hat in school each day. If you would like them 
to wear sunscreen, it must be long lasting and be applied before they come to school. Staff can 
not apply it. Also, a water bottle is a must, please. 
 
Attendance 
As you can see from the chart below, each classes’ attendance is below our target. Below is also a chart that explains the effect of 
absence from school.  
 
Remember my door is always open and have a fabulous weekend and enjoy the sun. 
 
Mrs Gilbert 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

Friday 27th June 2025 

Collective Worship this 
Week  

We have been continuing 
to focus on humility. 

 
Bible Reflection 

With humility comes wisdom  
Proverbs 11:2 



 

 

 

SCHOOL MENU WEEK COMMENCING: 30th June 2025 

We also offer tomato pasta as well as jacket potatoes, baguettes and sandwiches with a selection of fillings each day. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Cheese and Tomato 
Pizza 
 
Chocolate Brownie 

BBQ Chicken with 
Rice 
 
Fruits of the Forest 
Jelly 

Roast Pork 
 
Banoffee Pie 

Classic Beef Burger 
 
Shortcake with Fruit 

Battered Fish and 
Chips 
 
Banana Cake 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 

June 
30th – Y3 to Y6 LSO Concert at Ryde Academy Theatre 
30th – Safety Week covering travel (Bus and Train Y5/6), sun, online and beach safety and Be a Buddy not a 
Bully. 

July 

2nd – Year Six to see Legally Blonde performance at The Bay Secondary 
4th – PEACH Games for Year 4 
4th – Reports sent home 
1st and 7th – Y1 and 2 to Squash 
7th – Parent /Carer Sessions 
8th – Y6 Transition Day 
8th – Whole School Transition Day 
9th – Y6 Leavers’ Service in Portsmouth Cathedral 
10th – School Nurse for YR and Y6 

 14th - 18th - Sports & Health Week 
 18th – Whole school Sports Day 
 18th – Healthy Picnic 
23rd – Last day of Term (Summer Holiday)  
** 2nd SEPTEMBER – First day of Term ** 

 



 

This week in Pictures: 

 
 

WHAT WE HAVE BEEN LEARNING ABOUT THIS WEEK 

CUBA 

This week in Cuba class we have been continuing with our pirates’ theme. The children have 
enjoyed dressing up as pirates and floating boats in water. We have used paint to make a big 
pirate ship. We have also been exploring Cuba. We have made palm trees, bright coloured birds 
and the country’s flag as we have talked about the country.  

HAWAII 

This week in Hawaii Class, the children created their design for the pitta pizzas.  We discussed 
what our favourite topping would be and what we would not like.  The children then drew and 
labelled their pizzas.  We also continued our maze making journey in computing where the 
children learnt to draw lines in different directions for sprites to move between.   

ANTIGUA 

This week in Antigua we have been learning all about pirates. The children have created 
messages in bottles. We have used construction materials to build our pirate ship with our flag 
and mast. The children have used their balancing skills in PE to walk along the plank and jump off 
on to the mat. From treasure hunts to making pirates accessories the children have enjoyed 
exploring pirates ahoy!  

NEW ZEALAND 
New Zealand class had a great first week together and made new friends. We went inside an 
airport and plane and flew to New Zealand. We learned about the country and their culture. Well 
done everybody. Mrs Attwell is proud to be your teacher. 

GALAPAGOS 

Galapagos class has had a busy week this week, the children have settled well into the new class 
and we have completed lots of activities exploring our class island. This week we have 
researched the Galápagos Islands and the children have written their own non-chronological 
reports. We have continued our maths learning journey with the year 3s looking at shape and 
year 2s finishing time and starting their statistics unit. We have also made our very own 
Galapagos giant tortoises and crabs. The year 2s have taken part in a carnival workshop whilst 
year 3s have been to squash and the Roman Villa, finishing our project looking at seasons and 
setting up our very own exhibition in the museum. Have a lovely weekend, see you all next 
week!  

JAMAICA 

This week in Jamaica class, we have been busy transitioning into our new class and have spent 
the week exploring Jamaica. In English, we have been creating a non- chronological report on 
Jamaica. We spent a day researching facts and then looked at the SPaG features needed to 
create a successful report. In science, we have been exploring a range of topics, from scientists 
and inventors, to forces and magnets. 



  
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  



 

Attendance 

Whole School Target: 95% 

 

Class Percentage 
Attendance Last 

Week  

Antigua 87 

St Lucia 86 

Cuba 83 

Hawaii 80 

New Zealand 92 

Galapagos 82 

Iceland 85 

Jamaica 87 

 

Foodbank Vouchers 

Mrs Willshire is able to issue Foodbank Vouchers to anyone who may be struggling. Please email Mrs Willshire to 
request one if required. Jo.willshire@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk  



 



 

 

 

 

 



 

Do you have a child in need of NHS dental care? 
We have an opportunity at  

CHURCH STREET DENTAL PRACTICE, VENTNOR  
to take on children for NHS dental care.  

Please contact our team on 01983 853721  
You can also visit our practice at  

4, Church Street, Ventnor, PO38 1SW  
to make an appointment. 

 

Penny has vacancies for 2 children 

 



 

 

 



 



 


